
 

 

 

 

15 January 2025 

 
The General Manager 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited, 
Stock Exchange Building, 
Stock Exchange Road,  
Karachi. 
 
Subject:  Notice of Change in UAN  
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Kindly note that the Company’s UAN has been changed to the following: 
 
UAN: +92 21 111 425 366 (111 - HALEON) 
 
You may please inform the TRE Certificates Holders of the Exchange accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
For and on behalf of Haleon Pakistan Limited  
         

 
 
 
Ms. Mashal Mohammad 
Company Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
        
 

Haleon Pakistan Limited 
11-A, 11th Floor, Sky Tower (East 
Wing), Dolmen City, HC-3, Block 
4, Scheme-5, Clifton, Karachi, 
75600, Sindh, Pakistan. 
UAN: +92 21 111 425 366 
Website: https://www.haleon.pk 


